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Comments: We need more science-grounded fire policy based on what has been learned about the health of

forest ecosystems. It is all too clear that clear-cutting instead of selective logging and fire prevention policies

have brought us extreme wildfires. People should not be invading and living in forests.

 

We must cease to try to "harvest" trees from burn areas instead of leaving them to nourish and help restore the

forest. Natural regeneration is what is needed in the Wild and Scenic South Fork Trinity River. To reopen closed

roads and allow post-fire logging in Riparian Reserves would be a huge mistake.  Human intervention has

brought us extreme fires; we must not allow human intervention to hamper natural regeneration. Post-fire logging

is unjustifiably unless timber company profits are the goal.

Please reject this logging proposal in Forest Glen and the Wild &amp; Scenic South Fork Trinity River in the

Prospect Creek, Smoky, and Red Mountain tributaries. 


